
REQUEST FOR 
QUALIFICATIONS 

 
2025-012 

INTEGRATED DESIGN, ENGINEERING,  
AND ANALYSIS SERVICES 

 
Response Deadline: Friday April 4, 2025 @ 2:00 PM 

The Kitsap County Sewer Utility (Owner) is requesting Statements of Qualifications 
(SOQs) from prospective Wastewater Design Firms for consulting services outlined in 

Section 3 (Engineering Services). Section 4 (Procurement Process) provides the 
intended timeline from RFQ Submission to Intent to award Contract. This Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) invites SOQs to be submitted by Respondents according to the 

requirements set forth in this RFQ including the format and content guidelines in Section 
5 (SOQ Submission Requirements) and Section 6 (SOQ Evaluation and Firm Selection).  

 
 

Complete [RFQ] information can be found online at 
https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx. For questions contact 

Glen McNeill at 360-337-4789 or purchasing@kitsap.gov 

 

 

https://www.kitsapgov.com/das/Pages/Online-Bids.aspx
mailto:purchasing@kitsap.gov

	Response Deadline: Friday April 4, 2025 @ 2:00 PM

